
Mr & Mrs Pritchard

1 Holywell Ave

Whitley Bay

Tyne & Wear

NE26 3 AH

15th June 2021

FAO D Parkin

Democratic Services

3FL North Tyneside Council

Quadrant, The Silverlink North

Cobalt Business Park

North Tyneside, NE27 OBY

Dear Mr Parkin,

Ref: 1 Holywell Ave Provisional Tree protection Order 2021

As requested in your documentation issued on 28th May please find attached comments and
objections to the Provisional Tree Protection Order on the Pine Tree located at 1 Holywell Ave NE26
3AH.

Schedule

1: Planning Decision 18/00503/TREECA

2: From 1 Holywell Ave

3: From 1A Holywell Ave

4: From 2 Holywell Ave

Yours Sincerely

A & J Pritchard



Schedule 1



Schedule 2

Mr & Mrs Pritchard

1 Holywell Ave

Whitley Bay

Tyne & Wear

NE26 3 AH

15th June 2021

Democratic Services, 3FL North Tyneside Council

Quadrant, The Silverlink North

Cobalt Business Park, North Tyneside, NE27 OBY

Dear Sirs,

We have previously requested the removal of the Leylandii and pine tree and are keen to replace them
with alternatives of appropriate scale and species to complement the visual amenity and character of
our conservation area.

Pursuant to its decision of 23 May 2018 (see Sched 1 attached), North Tyneside Council determined
in exercise of its powers under the Town and Country Planning Act 1990 that it “does not consider
these tree(s) to be worthy of protection by a Tree Preservation Order”. It also recommended “In order
to mitigate the loss of the trees…appropriate replacement trees are planted in the front garden
location.” (18/00503/TREECA). Furthermore, it has previously authorised the removal of trees at 1
Holywell when trees are overpowering other trees (09/02785/TREECA)

Our objection to the provisional TPO granted on the 28 May 2021 in relation to the pine tree is based
in the first instance upon the fact that the Council has previously given permission for the felling and
replacement of the said tree and nothing material has changed since its decision that that tree was
not worthy of protection by such an order. Unfortunately, we were unable to action the previous
permission within the two year period of its validity (hence the need for a further request). Given that
the position regarding the said trees (including specifically the pine tree) is as it was at the time the
May 2018 permission to fell and replace was granted, we were surprised, confused and dismayed by
the imposition of the provisional TPO. The provisional order seems to us to be entirely illogical and
contradicts (without explanation) the Council’s previous exercise of its powers in May 2018.

From the attached correspondence (Sched 3 and 4) we are aware that neighbours in the immediate
vicinity of our home have strong views in support of our desire to fell and replace the said pine tree
based on their aesthetic and safety concerns regarding it. We share those concerns and they provide
additional reasons why we object to the provisional (or any) TPO. The provisional TPO relating to the
pine tree significantly limits our ability to complement and enhance the visual amenity and character
of our conservation area. We confirm that it remains our intention to replace the pine tree with an
alternative of appropriate scale and species.



Consequently, we request the provisional TPO be removed to enable replacement with an alternative
of appropriate scale and species to complement the visual amenity and character of our conservation
area. Acceding to our request amounts to no more than reinstating the previous permission of May
2018. At that time there were good reasons for North Tyneside Council’s granting of such a permission,
all of which still exist today.

Yours faithfully

A & J Pritchard






